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1305 W Parkwood Ave, Suite 109 
Friendswood, TX 77546 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Patient: 
 
To begin, I want to thank you for the trust you have placed in me as your physician. 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my departure from Bless You Allergy & Asthma, 
effective October 16, 2020. I will be available until October 15, 2020 for previously scheduled 
appointments. It has been a great journey and an absolute pleasure providing for your health 
care needs over the last 2 years and it is not easy for me to leave. I have decided to start my 
own clinic, Bellaire Allergy & Asthma in Bellaire, TX (www.bellaireallergy.com).  
 
As of now or my departure, you may choose another board-certified allergist in the practice to 
take over your health care needs. Dr. George Browne is at our Friendswood office and Dr. 
Chelsea Schlegel is at our Cypress office. The physicians are well-trained, and you are in capable 
hands. Please visit www.blessyouallergy.com to learn more about them. If you would like to 
have continued care with an allergist outside of our group or with myself, please call us so we 
can assist you in transferring your medical records. Whatever your choice, I want to assure you 
that your medical needs will continue to be cared for with the respect and quality of care that 
you deserve.  
 
I have greatly valued our relationship and taking care of you has been an honor for me. Best 
wishes for your future health.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jessica Rajan, MD 


